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ATTEMPT TO IDENTIFY GRAND THEFT SUSPECT 

 
Downey, CA, June 28, 2018: 
 
The Downey Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying the individual 
depicted in the above photograph.  On June 26, 2018, at approximately 6p.m., two individuals 
entered the T-Mobile Store located at 9400 Firestone Blvd, Downey.  They selected several 
phones and fled the location on foot without paying for the merchandise.  It is believed that the 
same individual(s) may be responsible for similar thefts in the City of South Gate and the City of 
Huntington Park.   
 
Anyone with information is encouraged to call the Downey Police Department at (562) 904-2308 
or Detective Whinkler Zamora at (562) 904-2324.  
 
To provide information ANONYMOUSLY, call Crime Stoppers at (800) 222-TIPS or by texting 
the letters TIPLA, plus, to CRIMES (274637) or by using the website. 

 
Press inquiries may be directed to Lieutenant Alex Irizabal at (562) 904-2369 or Sergeant Tim 
Lau (562) 904-2304.  

 


